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Darcy & Lyla (R) love the Game’s activities and dressing up.
Hello everyone, hope you are all ready for Christmas, here is this month’s newsletter. 
This month, the children have been enjoying Christmas activities, putting up the Christmas Tree and generally feeling festive.
As you know we now have Netflix but there are still lots of PG consent forms for parents to sign giving us a larger range of films to watch in club. So please ask if you haven’t already filled one in. 
Remember
The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead.  

Stars of the Week for December
1st - Noah (Y2)
8th- Niamh (Y6)
15th –  (Y)





         Well done everyone!



[image: ]Alfie (Y5) Loves the new toys and board games.




[image: ]


Coming in January
Throughout next month, we will have a range of Winter activities and crafts for you all to enjoy. 





Polite Reminder
Can you please make sure that your children are booked into the clubs in advance-this is to ensure that we have the correct ratio of staff to children. ABC phone number- 01744 678614 Staff are available to answer 7.30-8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm.
 Thank you.




[image: A young child painting on a table

Description automatically generated][image: A couple of young girls painting

Description automatically generated][image: A young child painting on a table

Description automatically generated][image: A young child with her hand painted

Description automatically generated]Things got messy whilst the children made their own Christmas cards, but they enjoyed it!!
 


[image: A group of boys standing next to a christmas tree

Description automatically generated][image: A group of kids posing for a picture

Description automatically generated][image: A group of young boys in uniform

Description automatically generated]I’m sure you’ll agree that our Christmas Tree looks amazing.  Thank you to all the children who helped 

[image: A group of boys posing for a picture
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	[image: ]               Top helpers this month              [image: ]
 Chloe (Y) Chloe (Y1) Lucas (Y5) Ava  (Y2) & Leo (Y4)
Thanks for all your help and being kind to others 




We hope you all have a lovely time over the Christmas period spending time with your families and loved ones…….Merry Christmas from all the staff at ABC Club, see you in 2024
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